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SIERRAVILLE PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

SUMMARY OF PROPOSED ORDINANCE 2021-01 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Sierraville Public Utility District 

(SPUD) of Sierra County will hold a Public Hearing to review; allow for public input and to consider 

adoption of Ordinance 2021-01, Adopting Rates and Charges for Water Service and Revising Related 

Codes. 

HEARING DATE: July 21, 2021 

HEARING TIME:  6:00 PM, or as soon as the matter may be heard 

PLACE:  Sierraville Community School  

   305 S. Lincoln 

   Sierraville, CA  96126 

SUMMARY OF ORDINANCE:  The Ordinance establishes Rates and Charges for Water Service and 

provides for repeal of prior District Ordinances and Resolutions governing the same subject matter and 

which are inconsistent with the proposed Ordinance.  The Ordinance establishes Rates and Charges 

calculated to cover the costs of providing water service, adjusting the Base Rate applicable to each 

Customer Class, and re-defining an Equivalent Dwelling Unit (EDU). 

The Notice shall be posted in (3) conspicuous places within the District and may be viewed online at: 

https://spud.specialdistrict.org 

 

https://spud.specialdistrict.org/

